
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
302 2nd ST. SE, Puyallup, WA 98372  (253) 841-1301  communications@puyallupsd.org  www.puyallupsd.org 

 

October 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Kendall Wals 
Senior Planner 
City of Puyallup 
333 S. Meridian 
Puyallup, WA  98371 
 
RE:   Lead Agency for Puyallup High School New Portables CUP project 
 
The Puyallup School District will act as Lead Agency for review of the Puyallup High School New 
Portables CUP project under the State Environmental Policy Act (“SEPA”) in accordance with the 
District’s SEPA Compliance Policy No. 6890 and in accordance with the SEPA rules under WAC chapter 
197-11, specifically, WAC 197-11-922 – 926. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the assumption of Lead Agency for this and other school district 
projects, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Devereux 
Director of Facilities Planning 
Puyallup School District 


